
April
Fourth
1923.

The Secretary,
Department of ITaval Service, 
Ottawa, Ont.

Dear Sir
At the request of Mr. Philip S. 

Langton I am forwarding herewith the following 
papers
(a) His application for a Commission in'the 
Canadian Haval Volunteer Reserve.
(h) Completed Questionaire.
(c) Certificate of birth by his father.

Ur. Langton has asked mo to write 
a letter of recommendation. I can only say that
1 knew him and his family in Victoria. He is a 
gentlemanly young man with whose educational 
qualifications I act not familiar. He joined the
2 9'th Battalion at a very early age and after a 
pebiod of service in the trenches was attached to 
my Headquarters as an orderly, where his services 
were satisfactory.

Yours faithfully,,


